
            
 

 
April 27, 2020 

Istanbul 
 
 
 
Dear Exhibitors and Visitors, 
 
As Reed Tüyap Fairs Inc. we would like to inform you that Expomed Eurasia is now 
scheduled to take place on November 5-7, 2020 instead of the previously announced 
dates of June 11-13, 2020.  This is based on the recommendations of Coronavirus 
Science Committee formed within the Turkish Ministry of Health.  
 
We have been closely following the recommendations of the Turkish Ministry of Health 
and all other related organizations and institutions regarding the global Coronavirus 
(COVID-19) pandemic. Our top priority is the health and safety of everyone involved in 
Expomed Eurasia and we take your valuable opinions into serious consideration.  
 
In order to prevent interruption in your commercial activities and in order to do our best 
to fully support the healthcare industry as it works hard to protect us all during this 
crisis, we are working on perfecting the digital solutions that we have been offering you 
for quite some time. Over the coming months, we will bring our exhibitors and visitors 
together on online platforms for new business networking purposes and to keep the 
community connected and informed.  
 
We will be delighted to welcome you on November 5-7, 2020 at our 27th Expomed 
Eurasia, the biggest medical trade fair in the greater Eurasian region, with the support 
of all our medical stakeholders.  
 
We would like to thank you for your support during this challenging period, for 
everything you are doing for us and we wish you all the very best. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

Reed Tüyap Fairs Inc.    
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